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HALLOWEEN 
Next Monday is Halloween!  Be sure to watch out 
for little ghosts and goblins trick or treating in 

our neighborhood. 

Chanticleer News 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: www.chanticleerestates.org

 
Katrina! 

Thankfully everyone in our 
neighborhood was spared 
the complete devastation 

that many of the areas 
nearby suffered. During 
this trying time we have 

participated in or witnessed 
many acts of kindness.  

There have been so many 
instances of neighbors 
pitching in to help one 
another.  To you all – 

THANK YOU! 

 
 
Starting with the first 
meeting of our next fiscal 
year (November 15, 2005), 
any Lot Owner of record 
who physically attends all 
meetings for that year will 
be eligible for a drawing to 
be done at the August 2006 
meeting.   
 
The prize will be free dues 
($200) for the following 
fiscal year.   
 
Let’s all try to attend the 
meetings.  Remember we 
get together just four times 
a year.  

    

BECOME A M.R.A. 
REPRESENTATIVE 
FOR CHANTICLEER! 

The Military Road 
Alliance is a vital 
organization to our 
neighborhood.  
Please contact 
Emmett Mercier for 
more information! 
 
 
Please register on our 
website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, and 
other important 
subdivision documents.  
It’s easy and free …go to 
www.chanticleerestates.org 
The password is CEHA. 
 

 

President 
Ralph Veth 641-2342 
 
Vice President 
Donald Bryan 641-8186 
 
Secretary 
David Daigle 645-0418 
 
Treasurer 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley 847-0258 
 
Beautification Committee 
Kendra Wadleigh 643-
3866 
 
Social Committee 
Stephanie Lagreco 781-
2435 
 
Military Road Alliance 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Phone Tree 
Gerry Veth 641-2342 
 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier 690-6617 
 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley 847-0258 
 
Website 
Dan Megilligan 847-2321 
 

Please 
recycle! 

 
SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
Put news for the next 
newsletter in my 
mailbox or email me at 
lashley@steeglaw.com 
 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, November 15TH. 

 
Please join us for the first homeowners’ meeting with our 
new Board.  The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert 
Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 
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